
 

 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary 

 
Hello Everyone:  
 
We have finally found and ordered new Ice Bin for behind the Bar. 
The old one was leaking and had to be replaced.  
 
We are putting on a St. Patrick’s Dinner. Saturday March 18th. We 
will be serving from 4 - 6:30 pm. Cost will be $15.00. Karaoke will be 
starting at 6:00 pm. Come and join us.  
 

Corn beef and cabbage 
Potatoes and Carrots 

Green salad, Dinner roll 
Dessert 

 
CONGRATULATIONS To Sherri Hall. She won the Valentines basket.  
 
Upcoming Events:  
March 9: Auxiliary meeting/ 50-50 drawing 
March. 18: St. Patrick’s Dinner and Karaoke  
March 24: Auxiliary Paddle wheel 
 

We appreciate Each and Every one of you. 
Thank you, 

Cheryl Young Auxiliary President 



 

CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS 
 

Social (Associate) members.  Your membership expires the end of March.  Renew now. 

Kudos and thanks to Suzette for cooking on Wednesdays.  What a big help!! 

On Saturday, March 18th, we will be having a ST. PATRICK’S DAY dinner from 4 to 6:30PM.   

This is being put on by our UNIT 170.  See the flyer on the Reader Board.  This is also our next KARAOKE 
nite, so c’mon out and enjoy a CORNED BEEF & CABBAGE dinner and maybe sing a song or two…or 
just enjoy the singers and the company. 

We recently donated $250 from our Charity fund to the BURNED CHILDRED RELIEF CENTER.  There will be 
a flyer in the Lounge telling about this Gala Fundraiser Event.  Please support this good cause. 

BANDS and PADDLE WHEEL for the month are as follows: 

  BANDS     PADDLE WHEEL 

 March 3rd- THE DELTAS   CLUB SPONSORED 

 March 10th- ANDY BURNETT**  BRANCH SPONSORED 

 March 17th- STEEL COUNTRY  CLUB SPONSORED 

 March 24th- OLD STROKERS   UNIT SPONSORED 

 March 31st- MR. BAGEL***   CLUB SPONSORED 

**Those of you who didn’t see and hear Andy last week missed something good.  He completely 
changed his song list to include old favorite songs with lots of dance music and included a few 
waltzes, too.  I hope you all, including the dancers, will show up on the 10th to give him a supportive 
audience. 

***Mr. Bagel was referred to me as being a good match for our Club.  In talking with him, I think that 
he, too will be entertaining and a welcome addition (hopefully) to our venue.  He promises to be 
unique. 

Margie is still doing her BREAKFAST on Sundays.  There is no charge for this, and the doors open at 
10:00AM. 

Royden Locke will be calling HORSE RACES once a month starting Saturday, March 25th.  Will keep 
you posted on the time. 

COMING EVENTS 

Walt Flynn will be setting up for PUTT PUTT GOLF which will take place on Sunday, June 25th at 1PM. 

2023 GOLF TOURNAMENT:  Committee Meeting will be on April 8th. At 5PM. The Tournament will be 
held on July 8th, 10AM. Further details will be forthcoming. 

Thank you everyone, check for any updates in the weekly email and signs at the Club. 

Continue to keep Cheryl in your thoughts and prayers. 

Rich Deditius 


